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Docket Nos. 50-327, 50-328
License Nos, DPR-77, DPR-79

Tennessee Valley Authority

ATTN: Dr. M, 0, Medford
Vice President,
Nuclear Assurance,

Licensing and Fuels

38 Lookout Place

1101 Market Street

Chattanooga, TN 37402-2801

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-327/92-05 AND 50-328/92-05

This refers to the inspection conducted by W. B. Gloersen of this office on
February 24-28, 1892, The inspection included a review of activities
authorized for your Sequoyah facility. At the conclusion of the inspection,
the findings were discussed with those members of your staff identified in the

report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within
these areas, the inspe.tion consisted of selective examinations of procedures
and representative records, interviews with personnel, and observation of

activities in progress.

Within the scope of the insper , no violations or deviation: were
identified.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2,790(.., a copy of this letter and its enclosure
111 be placed in the NRC Public Document Room,

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY
WILLIAM E. CLINE

William E. Cline, Chief

Radiological Protection and
Emergency Preparedness Branch

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safequards

Enciosure:
NRC Inspection Report

cc w/encl: (See page 2)
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